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ATVs suspected of damaging alpine tundra north of
Silverton

Drivers accused of going off-road, leaving tire marks in wetlands
By Jonathan Romeo Staff reporter
Tuesday, May 29, 2018 6:18 PM Updated Tuesday, May. 29, 2018 11:00 PM

The San Juan County Sheriff's Office has identified six ATV'ers suspected of
illegally going off road and damaging alpine tundra north of Silverton.
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The San Juan County Sheriffs Office is investigating an incident from Sunday in which two all-terrain vehicles went off-road illegally

and damaged pristine alpine tundra north of Silverton.

Two ATVs were spotted about 1:30 p.m. driving across the alpine wetlands in Velocity Basin below Storm Peak. The area is adjacent to

Silverton Ski Mountain, and many ski runs go through the basin.

Silverton resident Wesley Berg was in the area to go hiking with his wife and a friend when he spotted

the ATVs. Berg immediately took out his camera and took photos of the vehicles.

Jul 9, 2018 “They came around to us ... and I said, ‘Are you aware driving off-road like this is illegal?”” Berg said. “He

Motorcyclists damage said they didn’t know the road ended, which it's pretty obvious. I didn't buy that excuse.”
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Silverton Angered about the damage the ATVs caused to the alpine tundra, Berg posted the photos to Facebook
hoping to identify the driver and occupants of the vehicles.

Related Stories

Word of the illegal ride caught the attention of the San Juan County Sheriff’s Office, which immediately began an investigation, Sheriff
Bruce Conrad said.
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